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College Academy Permission Slip

This document will permit your child to participate in the Rittman College Academy program. By signing this
document, it is understood that:

Both parent and student have read the college academy brochure.
Both parent and student have reviewed the CA Basic Expectations document from teachers.
Permission is granted for your child to come and go from Rittman property as necessary. While the student is

off campus, including in a vehicle, liability rests with the student and parents/guardians.

College Academy is a privilege and can be taken away at any time by administration for poor choices and/or
academic performance.

College Credit Plus (CCP) rule changes by the college and/or state would supersede any stipulations in the
brochure.

Students must attend any required meetings by the school (senior seminar, class meetings, etc.) unless they
have a prearranged excuse.

Students must maintain a cumulative GPA of 3.0 in order to keep college academy privileges. Students
dropping below that mark at the end of each semester will be assigned study halls/intervention during open
periods.

Students are responsible to actively check school email as well as college emails so that they are aware of what
is happening in class/school. Failing to do so may result in missed opportunities and/or removal from the
college academy program.

Both student and parent must sign below to participate in the program. If a parent does not want their child to have
this privilege, then we will place him/her in study halls during all open periods. Should you have any questions please
contact the school at 330-927-7141.

STUDENT NAME (PRINT)
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PARENT SIGNATURE DATE
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